
 
 

INVITATION 

 

 

The CEO of the Hungarian Office for Translation and Attestation 
cordially invites you to the jubilee event entitled 

 

“150 Years of State Translation Services in Hungary” 
 

on 22 March 2019 at 10:00 a.m. 
at the Upper House Hall of the Parliament Building. 

 
The language of the conference will be Hungarian with English interpreting. 

The event is organised as part of the 21st ELTE–OFFI Translation Studies Conference. 

 

You are kindly requested to dress appropriately for the event. 

 
Please register between 25 February and 18 March at the following link: 

150.offi.hu/regisztracio 

 
 

 

http://150.offi.hu/regisztracio

